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This makes sense for many reasons:  the CEI hub would likely be inaccessible in a 

disaster and would prevent emergency responders from accessing fuel;  this would 

identify population areas that would be cut off in the event of a large earthquake;  this 

will also consider community safety and environmental justice which is now so 

endangered since the large proportion of Oregon's fuel storage is in one place in NW 

Portland;  and this also requires consideration of our declining reliance on fossil fuel 

as Oregon strives to achieve its climate goals by relying more on renewable 

resources. 


